
CULTURAL EXCHANGE OPPORTUNITY AT JAMES M. HILL

To the parents and Grade 9, 10 and 11 students of James M. Hill Memorial High School:

James M. Hill is hosting a school to school Cultural Exchange with Mexico.  Our partner 
school is Colegio Mexico. This school is located in Coatzacoalcos, Mexico, a port city along 
the Gulf of Mexico, in the state of Veracruz. You may want to look at the area on the 
internet.  Colegio Mexico students would come to James M. Hill - January 24  th   to   February 
6  th  .   Mrs. Peggy Mitchell and Mr. John Hawkes would accompany and supervise    James 
M. Hill students to Colegio Mexico, February 21  st   to March 6  th  .

The approximate cost of the trip would be $1400 – 1500.

An information meeting will be held Thursday November 19th  at noon in room 523

 of James M. Hill. More details of the exchange would be provided at the meeting.

John Hawkes

Vice principal 

J. M. Hill


